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In support of 

GM699 
SUBMITTING FOR CONSIDERATION AND CONFIRMATION TO THE BOARD OF 

DIRECTORS OF THE HAWAII STRATEGIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION, 
NOMINEE, HERBERT BRIAN MOORE, 
FOR A TERM TO EXPIRE 6-30-2019. 

Chair Wakai, Vice Chair Siem and Members of the Committee: 

HSDC strongly supports the appointment of Herbert Brian Moore to its Board of 

Directors. Mr. Moore has a strong interest in supporting economic development in 

Hawaii and the development of a sustainable venture capital industry in Hawaii. His 

extensive expertise managing investments contributes to the board's ability evaluate 

investment opportunities. Mr. Moore is an active board member and currently serves as 

the HSDC's Board Chair. 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony. 


